

Robin Faye Lindeen Blakeley <rlindeen@corbett.k12.or.us>

REMINDER: OSBA board member sought to fill vacancy

1 message

OSBA Information <info@osba.org>
To: Robin Lindeen-Blakeley <rli>rlindeen@corbett.k12.or.us>

Mon, Apr 10, 2023 at 9:02 AM

Dear Robin Lindeen-Blakeley,

OSBA is seeking a candidate to fill a vacant seat on the OSBA Board of Directors. The term runs through Dec. 31, 2023. If service on the board is desired beyond Dec. 31, 2023, participation will be required in the OSBA elections in the Fall of 2023.

Pursuant to OSBA Bylaws Section 3.6, "If the board of directors cannot recruit a candidate from the region [in which a vacancy occurs], they may appoint a person from a contiguous region to serve as director representing the open region. Candidates must be a member of a governing board of a school district, education service district or community college in good standing with OSBA. The vacancy on the board is in the Clackamas Region, Position 7, but because this vacancy has been previously advertised within the Clackamas Region with no results, candidates from the following regions will be considered for appointment to fill this vacancy: Clackamas, Multnomah, Washington, Gorge, Marion, or Yamhill/Polk. See OSBA's map of Governance Regions and Board Positions.

Applicants need not be nominated by their respective local boards.

An application packet is attached. The appointment will be made by the OSBA Board of Directors at a board meeting on a date to be determined. The individual appointed to fill the vacancy will be expected to attend the next Board of Directors meeting on Saturday, June 17, 2023, via Zoom.

Application materials must be returned to Jane Leonhardt at jleonhardt@osba.org by **noon on Tuesday, April 25, 2023**.

Questions may be directed to Jane Leonhardt at jleonhardt@osba.org.

The OSBA board consists of up to 24 directors who are elected every two years on a regional basis. Board members create and promote OSBA programs and policies. Read more about the duties of OSBA board members here.

Sincerely, Jim Green, Executive Director osbaElections@osba.org

4 attachments

OSBABoardCandidateQuestionnaire-2023.doc 31K

OSBABoardCandidateResumeForm-2023.doc 35K

OSBABoardCandidateResumeForm-2023.pdf 259K

OSBABoardCandidateQuestionnaire-2023.pdf 323K